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A Freezer Full of  Friendship

Because of the kindness of 
Larry & Margaret Moore and 
the Monmouth/Roseville FFA Alumni, 
a freezer’s shelves have a bounty of deer meat and 
pork products. 

Thank you for 
sharing with
The Helping 
Hands of 
Roseville!

UPCOMING EVENT: 

Volunteer Appreciation Dinner

As an expression of thanks for the help given by our wonderful 
volunteers in service to the community, the members of 

The Helping Hands board will be serving a
Taco Supper

April 3, 2018 at 5:30 p.m.
at the Roseville United Methodist Church.

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need 
and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.April 2018

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

A Warm Welcome to 
 New Board Member 

Cyndy Hunter 

and Returning Board Member 

Karen Starbuck

WHAT A $5 DONATION CAN BUY… 
Want to make a big difference with a small gift?   

You can with just 5 bucks!   
As a partner agency with RiverBend Food Bank, Helping Hands of 

Roseville is able to purchase a variety of food at just .18 a pound.  That 
means 5 DOLLARS will buy 27.7 POUNDS OF FOOD!! 

We’re happy to do the shopping for you. 
Donations can be mailed to P.O. Box 342, Roseville, IL 61473

94 boxes of scalloped potatoes!                   … or 18 cans of pasta sauce!
     $5 would buy only 4 of either at the grocery store.

2018-2019 Officers: 

President: Cheryl Britt:  

Vice President: Grace McCrery 

Secretary: Deb Johnston 

Treasurer: Amy Corman

Numbers for March 
160 families 
589 Individuals, of which 
219 were children.
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